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30 Orkney Cres 

London, ON NSX 3R7 

November 14, 2017 

Emailed only to: Dave Mitchell  

RE: LCL liaison to CAC 

Dear Mr. Mitchell, 

Effective Monday, November 6
1h

, 2017 Rebecca Henderson will replace Ben Goodge as the

London Cycle Link representative for the Cycling Advisory Committee. If there are any further 

requirements to finalize this change, please notify me. 

Sincerely, 

Bonnie Lee 

Director 

London Cycle Link 

cc. Martin, Jackie <JMartin@London.ca>
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